
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

 

Your child has been allocated an afternoon session at the Nursery in Ysgol Gymraeg 

Cwmbrân commencing in September 2018.  The hours of the afternoon sessions are 1.00- 

3.30. 

 

Starting school is a major step for any child.  In order to ensure that your child has as 

easy an entry to our school as possible we have arranged a meeting in the Nursery building 

on Tuesday afternoon 12th June at 1.30pm. The meeting will provide you with the 

opportunity to have a look around the Nursery and school and to meet members of staff.  

You will also be provided with the necessary paperwork for your child’s entry to school in 

September and to ask any questions you may have.  Please come to the gate adjacent to 

the school roundabout by 1.30 and you will be met by a member of staff who will unlock the 

gate and direct you to the Nursery building.  

 

In addition to this, there is an opportunity for your child to attend a ‘taster session’ in 

school on Thursday 5th July between 10.45 and 12.00 o’clock.  The session will provide your 

child with an introduction to the Nursery class routines and to meet the staff.  Please 

make a note of the arrangements for this session below. 

 

The gates adjacent to the roundabout at the front of the school will be open a little 

before 10.45.  Come through these gates, across the lower yard and up to the Nursery 

which is located on the top yard by 10.45 please (not via the main school reception 

entrance). In the same way at the end of the taster session (12 o’clock), access the school 

site via the same gates to come and collect your child.  

 

We extend a warm welcome to you and look forward to meeting you on 12 June, and your 

child on 5th July. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Rhian Sennitt 

Nursery and Reception Leader 
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